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· That there have been a number of bike thefts this year
· That many of the newer halls of residence have underground bike parking, but this is not the case for Founders hall
· That many of the bike parking facilities on campus are not covered by CCTV and are in secluded areas

This union believes:

· That we should be encouraging environmentally friendly and healthy travel 
· That students should feel at ease to ride and leave their bikes securely locked on campus

This union resolves: 

· That more secure bike parking is needed on campus

This union mandates:

· The co-president for education and campaigns, the campaigns officer and the ethics and environment officer to lobby the college for more secure bike parking

